Notice of Public Hearing

The Coppell Independent School District is holding a public hearing regarding
applications for grants from the Coppell Education Development Corporation on
September 27, 2004 at 7:30 p.m. at the Coppell Independent School District Vonita
White Administration Building located at 200 South Denton Tap Road, Coppell, Texas.
Any citizen interested in obtaining or reviewing copies of the grant applications prior to
the meeting may do so at 200 South Denton Tap Road, Coppell, Texas from 8:00 a.m. to
4:30 p.m., Monday through Friday.



